
     

December 16, 2020 

For Immediate Release 

 

Securing wood from harvesters under 

Emergency Heat Subsidy Program 
 

The Nunatsiavut Government is looking to purchase wood under the COVID-19 Emergency 

Heat Subsidy Program. 

 

Wood must be cut into junks and will be inspected by Nunatsiavut conservation officers. One 

load of wood will be considered a kamutik-box full (approximately eight-feet long). Wood will 

be purchased at the amounts listed in the table below: 

 

 Community/Amount of one (1) load of wood 

Type of Wood Makkovik/Rigolet Postville Hopedale Nain 

Dry wood: $120 $100 $150 $120 

Mixed green and dry wood  

(including black spruce) 

$60 $50 $100 $70 

 
Conservation officers will be at the following locations from 1:30 to 4:30 p.m. to inspect wood: 

 

Nain:  Simon & Danika Winters- NG Administration Building 

Hopedale:  Ian Winters- Assembly Building  

Postville:  George Gear- NG office Postville 

Makkovik:  Errol Andersen- NG office Makkovik 

Rigolet:  David Wolfrey- NG office Rigolet 

 

Harvesters applying to this program are reminded to provide date of birth and proof that they are 

Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land Claims. 

 

Harvesters will be instructed where to drop off the wood after inspection. 

 

For more information, please contact Jason Dicker at 709-922-2942, ext 249 


